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June 3, 2019 

 

The Honorable Susan Collins 

United States Senate  

413 Dirksen Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Senator Collins:  

 

On behalf of the National Sheriffs’ Association (NSA) and the more than 3,000 elected sheriffs 

nationwide, I write to endorse the Stamp Out Elder Abuse Act of 2019 proposed by Senator Collins. 

This Act initiates a semi postal stamp that not only raises elder abuse awareness, but also dedicates the 

proceeds to elder justice programs within DOJ and HHS.  

 

As you may know, the NSA was one of the founding groups in the National Association of 

Triads, Inc. National Triads serves as a clearinghouse of information, best practices and early alert 

system for local Triads.  Triad is a national community policing concept that partners law enforcement 

agencies with older adult volunteer groups and older adult related community services to educate older 

adults on crime and fraud, to reduce crime against the elderly, and eliminate the unwarranted fear of 

crime.  

 

After twenty-two years in existence, there are Triads in more than 680 counties in 36 states.  

Triad serves 16 million seniors nationwide—nearly half of America’s senior population. The National 

Sheriffs’ Association and local sheriffs have long recognized the need to ensure the safety and quality of 

life for the growing number of senior citizens by supporting the formation of community partnerships 

under the auspice of Triad.  Triad has a clear vision and a simple mission—to keep seniors safe from 

crime.  

 

The Stamp Out Elder Abuse Act of 2019 makes a clear effort to increase awareness and support 

for the elderly community. We applaud the efforts to support prevention and education, investigation 

and prosecution, and victims’ services in an effort in combat elder abuse.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jonathan F. Thompson 

Executive Director and CEO 
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